
Housing Standard Meeting 8/6/24 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 15:30   

Members present were; Fire Chief Steve Heath, Health Officer Kendall Hughes, and Member at 
large Lisa Rollins.  

New Business: 

1. Reorganization of the Board,  

The following positions were elected,  

Chairman and Minute taker. Kendall Hughes 

Vice Chair, Steve Heath.  

Recording Secretary Lisa Rollins  

 

2. Review of housing Standard Complaint,   
We will monitor the situation, Currently, the Building Inspector has issued a 5-page 
letter of violations, The Health officer has met with the Fire Chief and Town manager 
as well as the Board of Selectmen, over the issue and is waiting to hear back from 
the town attorney.  The family is housed in a motel by the town welfare office.  

 

 

3. Discussion over the ordinances that are relevant to the Housing Standard Committee,  
Kendall will send them to the members, and they will review them for the next 
meeting.  

 

4. The next meeting is set for October 15, at 15:30 hrs. at the Fire Station.  

 

Meeting adjournment at 16:18 

 

 


